
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE CLERICAL ASSISTANT   

 

 

The City of Lumberton is accepting applications for an Administrative Clerical 

Assistant.  Applications can be requested via email at 

susan@cityoflumberton.com or picked up at Lumberton City Hall, City 

Secretary’s Office, 836 North Main, Monday through Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM.   

 

 Applications will be accepted until Friday July 29, 2022. 

 

 The City of Lumberton is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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